

[image: M:\My Pictures\St Jude's Logo 2017 (GIF).gif]ST. JUDE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
Newsletter for the Week Ending 13th December 2019




Holiday Patterns
Please can all parents dis-regard the holiday patterns for 2020-2021 and 2021-2022 as we will be making some alterations. We will send out the new holiday patterns by the end of next week. We apologise if this has caused any inconvenience.

Sports Clubs
There are still plenty of spaces in our sports clubs. If you would like to book a place for your child please fill in the form and return it to the office.

Library Timetable 
Monday 	Year 6-(lunch time)
    	Year 3-(3.15-3.45)
Tuesday 	Reception-(3.15-3.45)
Wednesday 	Year 1- (3.15-3.45)
Thursday 	Year 5-(break or dinner time) 
Year 2-(3.15-3.45)
Friday		Year 4-(3.15-3.45)

We would like to invite parents to come into the library with Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 children to choose a book. Parents are also welcome to choose a book from the parent library, situated inside the entrance. 

Eco School Initiative
To help the environment and reduce waste, Tesco Supermarket will be donating produce that would otherwise get sent to landfill. The food and goods will be available alongside breakfast bagels some mornings. Please feel free to take anything you can make use of.

Coats
Children should bring a warm coat to school every day. All children spend at least 45 minutes each day outside so it is essential they have a coat.  










Attendance & Punctuality Bonanza
Please see attached for details of our attendance and punctuality bonanza.  We have some fantastic prizes and initiatives for good attendance and being on time to school.  


Reading Diary
Unfortunately, many children are not bringing reading diaries into school or are not reading at home. Reading opens the doors to the rest of the curriculum, so this is something we need to address. 
From Monday if reading diaries are consistently not being brought into school or children are not reading at home, children will be asked to stay in at break time to catch up on reading.
We cannot emphasise the importance of reading enough, so I hope this issue can be resolved and children can start reading and bringing in their diaries daily.

Year 6 Teacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today Miss Unsworth will be leaving us to go on maternity leave and we would like to wish her all the best. Mr Owens will be covering in her absence and we would like to welcome him to our school community.

Disciple of the Week
This week, Mr Wilson has chosen; 
 
Daniel Lewandowski

She has shown through her actions that they are following Christ’s teachings.

                     		Mr. Wilson
“Together, we learn, love and grow with Jesus”
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